
               

 

The Henry County Voter Registration Office is putting procedures in place to protect the health 

of our Voters for the upcoming 2020 Primary Election, during Early Absentee Voting and on 

Election Day, Tuesday, June 2, 2020. 

 

Absentee voting by “Mail” is a great option for voters who are sick, elderly or just want to avoid 

crowds.  With several confirmed cases of the Coronavirus in Indiana, we want to be proactive 

and keep our voters safe. 

 

ABS-MAIL Application:     www.indianavoters.com or www.indianavoters.in.gov     

Go to the center of the page where it has “Scroll for more options” and click the arrows until 

you see “PRINT FORMS”.  Under the heading “ABSENTEE BALLOT FORMS”  Choose: ABS-MAIL 

PRIMARY 2020.   The form can be filled out and printed and signed, then either:  mail, fax or 

email to the Voter Registration Office. 

 Please mail to:  Henry County Voter Registration 

    1215 Race Street, Suite 130 

    New Castle, IN  47362 

    FAX - (765) 521-7046 

    EMAIL – elections@henryco.net 

OR call the office at: (765) 529-9310 to request an application to be mailed to you. 

The deadline for us to mail a ballot is:  Thursday, May 21, 2020 
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